
Dog Control Report 13 September 12 October 2021 

Town of Newport, NY 

Andrew Topham, DCO 

315-404-8447 

 

1.  5 Oct, 6:45 pm Call from John Sweeney, 213 
Graves Rd. Reported two dogs, one a Labradoodle 
and the other an unknown breed that attacked his 
dog Dru. One of the dogs bit Mr Sweeneys dogs 
ear, but he was not concerned with the wound, 
and just wanted to report the incident. Dogs 
possibly belong to Ashley Warney, 181 Graves Rd. 
Still investigating. 

 

2. 8 Oct, 9:30 am Call from Marilyn Conley 
regarding aggressive dogs located at 760 White 
Creek Rd. Residence of Charles Hayes. Mrs. 
Conley told me the dogs ran at her in the road 
while she was talking her morning walk and she 
was afraid of being bitten. I visited the residence 
and spoke to Charles Hayes fiancé regarding the 
dogs. She said the dogs never attacked Marilyn, 
and in fact because Marilyn made a threatening 



comment regarding the dogs, they called and filed 
a report with the State Police. She said she tried to 
resolve the issue calmly, but that Marilyn seemed 
too angry. After further conversation Mrs. Hayes 
offered to keep the dogs in while Marilyn took her 
walk in the mornings to avoid any other potential 
conflict. 
 

End of Report. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


